
 

 

Senior Pastor's Community Letter - Morning Heart Devotion of Dr. Chung Shik 
Yong 
 
Rosie Dijan (Muyongo) 
May 14, 2021 

 

Dear Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Hello everyone! I have written to you many times 

already but I don't think I have mentioned 

anything about Morning Heart Devotion of Dr. 

Chung Shik Yong yet. This time I would like to 

encourage you if you have not done it to listen to 

this morning devotion, to please consider 

watching/listening to it. We all need to be 

reminded of the teachings of our True Parents and 

Heavenly Parent, not just once a week but 

everyday. I believe this Morning Heart Devotion is 

a good way to get a dose of the word of our True 

Parents and Heavenly Parent. If you are able to, 

join the zoom call at 6:00 am PDT via zoom with our Subregion 5 community. If it is difficult for you to 

do it at 6 am, you can always watch the recording at your convenience. 

 

Also, I would like to remind you again of the Peace and Blessing event on June 5, 2021. Please register 

yourself at peacestartswithme,com and invite others to do the same. 

 

Some of you maybe thinking that this June 5 event is just another one time event that we goal for a certain 

number and it ends there. The thing is, we are being given the right to own the event. Our national 

president Naokimi Ushiroda is encouraging us to use it in any way so that it can best serve our own 

purpose and goal in our outreach and in reach. For us to find a clear direction for our community, I would 

like to invite you to join me in a 21 day , 21 minutes of prayer from this Sunday, May 16 to June 5, 2021 

daily at 9:00 PM via zoom. 

 

Last thing I would like to mention is the work party at Ballard tomorrow. I would like to thank all those 

who signed up to volunteer. And a big thank you to our building committee under Shinghi's leadership. 

Special thanks to Scott for the extra work that he already started on the flooring. Please note that the work 

party will be from 9:00 am - 5:30 pm. 

 

Thank you all again. Please also support all our other ministries and programs. 

 

God bless us all always! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan (Muyongo) - Senior Pastor 

Heavenly Parent's Holy Community in Seattle 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 


